
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
(By email)    
 

 
Our Ref: MGLA130618-4761 

 
10 July 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear . 
  
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 13 June 2018.  Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
  
You asked for:  
  
A list of all the affordable housing schemes of 10 units or more in London that were registered 
as a “housing start” and/or a “start on site” in the months of January 2018, February 
2018, April 2018 and May 2018, with the following information: 

• the name of each scheme; 
• the location of each scheme; 
• the name of the developer of each scheme; 
• the number of affordable homes in each scheme; 
• a breakdown of the tenure type of affordable homes in each scheme if available; 
• the date on which you registered each scheme as a "start"; 
• and the planning application number of each scheme.   

  
Please see attached the information you have requested for January and February.  We do not 
yet hold the information in final form for the period April to June, and our next Official 
Statistics publication is on 10 August 2018 and will cover the period April to June 2018;    
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/housing-and-land/increasing-housing-
supply/affordable-housing-statistics 
   
 If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA130618-4761. 

  
 
Yours sincerely  
  
 
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/housing-and-land/increasing-housing-supply/affordable-housing-statistics
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Analyst Programmer.  
  
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information



